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Community Meeting for Streetscape Improvements on 

Branham Lane, Cherry Avenue, and Foxworthy Avenue  
  
 Date: Wednesday, April 29th, 2015 

 Time: 7:00 – 8:30 PM 
       Location: Kirk Community Center, 1601 Foxworthy Ave. 

     
Please join us to learn about plans for pavement maintenance and 

bikeways projects on Branham, Cherry, and Foxworthy. 

 

 

 
 

 

Branham Lane, Cherry Avenue, and Foxworthy Avenue are scheduled to be re-paved in 2015.  Come learn about 

plans to enhance existing bike lanes and install new ones on each of these streets, including: 

 

• Enhancements to existing bike lanes on Cherry between Curtner and Branham 

• Installation of bike lanes on Branham between Dent and Cherry 

• Installation of shared-lane markings (“sharrows”) on Foxworthy between Meridian and Almaden 

 

This project requires removal of parallel parking on the City street on Branham Lane between Dent Avenue and 

Cherry Avenue. 

 

For additional information, attend the April 29
th

 public meeting or contact Ryan Smith at: 

Phone: 408-975-3285   Email: ryan.smith@sanjoseca.gov 


